
Christian Education Association of Alberta (CHREDA) 
9806 -101 Street  
Fort Saskatchewan, AB T8L 1V4 
(780) 998-7044 
 
 
 
Apr. 16, 2024 
 
Dear Fort Saskatchewan Christian School Families, 
 

Re:  Fee increase for 2024-2025 School Year 
 
After 13 years of sustaining the Christian Programming fees, the board has voted to increase the fees 
to reflect the rising cost of inflation. We are aware that expenses are high for everyone so with much 
prayer and consideration, a small increase of roughly 2% will be implemented starting in the 2024-
2025 school year. 
 
As per notice this time last year, please remember that next year there will be a 3% charge for all 
credit card fees. This includes lump sum or monthly payments. This will keep the costs down for 
those who chose payment methods with nominal charges (auto-withdrawal is only $0.26 per 
transaction for us currently).  
 
If you would like to change your current method of payment, please fill out this form before the end 
of June 2024 to have a seamless transition in the fall. If you would like to continue to pay by credit 
card, no action is required (unless your card expires soon) and a 3% fee will be added to the fees. 
 
Here is the 2024-2025 Christian Programming fee schedule: 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kerri Wiens 
CHREDA Business Manager 
 

https://form.jotform.com/222836270008249

